


From: Megan Wiltshire (ADHB)

Sent: Wednesday, 23 March 2022 10:38 am
To: Susanne Biddick (ADHB) >; Sarah McLeod
(ADHB) >
Subject: ELT working in ED
 
Hi. I am having an ongoing email dialogue about a statement that
went out in the 1pm press briefing two weeks ago about members
of the ELT working in ED as part of the redeployment. A member
of the public has questioned this. 
 
Can you confirm you and Mel worked in ED? And also were
there other ELT members. 
 
Susanne - thought I’d send to you too as you might be able to
answer for Mel. 
 
Thanks very much 
Meg 

Megan Wiltshire
Director Communications and Stakeholder Engagement   
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